
Board of Library Trustees

City of Sunnyvale

Notice and Agenda - Final

7:00 PMMonday, September 8, 2025

Meeting Canceled

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Notice is Hereby Given that the special meeting of the Board of Library Trustees 

scheduled for Monday, Sept. 8, 2025 in the Redwood Room, 456 W. Olive Ave., 

Sunnyvale, CA has been canceled.

The next regular Board of Library Trustees meeting is scheduled for Monday, Oct. 

6, 2025 at 7 p.m. in the Redwood Room, 456 W. Olive Ave., Sunnyvale, CA.

For questions, please contact City of Sunnyvale Library Administration at 

408-730-7314.
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